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Corporate Planning Division 
Phone: (+81)-3-3230-3911 
 

Notice regarding cyber-attack on our system 
 

We experienced a cyber-attack on our company servers. We deeply apologize for any 
inconvenience, caused by the incident, to our stakeholders. 
 
We confirmed that our system was cyber-attacked, by a ransomware, in the late evening 
on Sunday 17th July, 2022.   
We shut down and isolated all our networks in order to minimize the total damage, to 
identify the attacked servers and files and to investigate the origin of the attack while 
restoring the system. However, as the damage doesn’t seem minute, we believe that it 
may take a while until we complete all the necessary investigation and resume our normal 
operations. 
 
We reported to the police, software vendors and other institutions and we are currently 
tackling the situation, under their advice and cooperation.  
Updated release will be made upon finding more useful information, e.g., clear map of 
damaged area, precise origin of the attack, and the timeline for recovery.  
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 


